
Letter Template for Telecommunications 

Policy Feedback 

Date: ____________ 

To: [Name of Government Official] 

[Title] 

[Department/Office Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Name of Government Official], 

I am writing to provide feedback on the recent telecommunications policy proposals outlined by 

your office. As a [your position or title, e.g., telecommunications expert, concerned citizen, 

business owner], I believe it is crucial to address certain key aspects that will impact our 

community significantly. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the initiative to expand broadband access across underserved 

areas. Expanding digital access is essential for equitable opportunities and economic growth. 

However, I would like to express my concerns regarding [specific concern, e.g., the proposed 

regulations on net neutrality]. It is vital that we ensure a fair and open internet for all users, 

allowing them to access information and services without restrictions. 

Additionally, I urge you to consider [suggested improvements, e.g., incentives for innovation 

among local telecommunications providers]. Supporting local businesses can lead to better 

service delivery and customer satisfaction. 

Thank you for your attention to these important issues. I appreciate your commitment to 

improving our telecommunications landscape and am hopeful for a collaborative approach 

moving forward. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Email Address] 



[Phone Number] 


